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May 18, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Larry R. Curtis, CFM 
Plan Development Manager, City of Broken Arrow 
200 S. First Street 
Broken Arrow, OK 74012 
 
Re:   Tucson Village PUD Amendment, PUD 234  
   
Mr. Curtis, 
PUD 234 was approved by the Broken Arrow Planning Commission on March 12th, 2015 and later 
approved by the Broken Arrow City Council on April 7, 2015.  After the initial submittal of the PUD the 
project went through a minor layout revision necessitated by the floodplain and creek crossings.  As a 
part of that redesign a minor revision is necessary to the development area boundaries between the 
residential area, Development Area B, and the floodplain area, Development Area C.   
 
We propose to replace the Development Area B & C legal descriptions within Exhibit A and the Exhibit B, 
Development Area Exhibit with the attached revised sheets.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Alan Betchan, P.E., CFM 
President 
AAB Engineering, LLC 
CA# 6318 Exp: June 30, 2018 
    
  


